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Vehicle Inspection and Standards Bulletin  
 
 
 
Re:  Pressure Fuel Endorsements (Authorized Inspectors and Designated 
Inspection Facilities) 
 
 
Commercial Vehicle Safety and Enforcement Branch has initiated a change in business 
procedures regarding the issuance of Pressure Fuel Endorsements to Authorized 
Inspectors and Designated Inspection Facilities. 
 
Effective immediately, proof of current Pressure Fuel Certification will be required for all 
Authorized Inspector Applications and Renewal Applications, and all Designated 
Inspection Facility Applications and Renewal Applications.  Please submit a legible 
photocopy of each Pressure Fuel Certification (expiry date mandatory), as issued by the 
B.C. Safety Authority, with your application form. 
 
Questions may be directed to your local Motor Vehicle Inspector.  Contact numbers can 
be obtained from our website: www.th.gov.bc.ca/cvse/vehicle_inspections/index.htm
 
Yours truly, 
 

 
Mike Woods, Manager 
Vehicle Inspection and Standards 
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